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This week, the Gatehouse children have been taking good care of the seedlings we planted 
last week. We looked at some beautiful pansies, and gave them lots of love and care. The 
children sang a sweet song to them to help the plants grow big and strong. We watered them 
and drew them too.  
 
The children have also sown some pumpkin seeds and some wild flowers seeds. These will 
create a butterfly garden for our beautiful bugs to come.    
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